Balanced Planning, Inc. 10 Canopy Lane Phone: (707) 337-3385
Napa, CA 94558 e-mail: beth@bpnapa.com

September 12, 2016

Michael Basayne

Chair, Napa County Planning Commission

Napa County Planning, Building and Environmental Services
1195 Third Street

Napa, CA 94559

SUBJECT: NAPA VAULT STORAGE FACILITY

USE PERMIT P14-00296

TENTATIVE MAP P15-00298-TM
Dear Chair Basayne:

| am writing on behalf of my client, Storage Tech, LLC to request a

continuance of the Napa Vault Storage Facility project from the current
date of September 21, 2016 Planning Commission to the October 5,
2016 meeting.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

B 0
Beth Painter
Balanced Planning

Cc: Erik Bedford
Cathy Roche
Wyntress Balcher



